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 Beaumaris RSL Sub Branch 

          9th February 2018  

          MEMBERS NEWS 

 

 

 

 
Dear Member   

It seems impossible that nearly a month has passed since our last newsletter.  I hope you 

enjoy this edition and can avail yourself to attend our dinner planned for later in the month. 

 

 

 

Beaumaris Sub-Branch Dinner – Wednesday 28th of February 2018 

We have now been in our temporary accommodation for over a month and it is time to 

bring all of us together! We have arranged a guest speaker Mr. Ron Nicholson who is 

currently writing a book on the history of the Beaumaris Football Club which was started by 

Beaumaris RSL members. There will also be live entertainment provided by the local Vocal 

Quartet ‘The Hot Flushes’. 

 

We apologise for the tardy notice but hope you can support this event. 

 

-Doors open to the function room at 6.30pm after the Ode in the Sports Bar. 

-A set 2 choice main and entrée menu. (Please advise if you have special dietary requests) 

-Relaunching the Beaumaris RSL Raffle. 

Please make your booking by calling the club on 8544 5400 

 

 

Membership Officer 

Our Volunteer Membership Officer Jane Lapa has now completed her training and has been 

given access to the full Sub Branch membership system.  This enables Jane to directly 

follow up membership enquiries and process new members more efficiently.  Jane is 

available at our Stand To nights on Wednesdays. Bookings are essential for the Restaurant 

and can be made by calling the BSC on 8544 5400. 

 

Your membership and the Beaumaris Sports Club (BSC) 

As part of our arrangement with the club all of our members have full reciprocal rights 

including the discounted meals and drinks (as noted on the bistro menu non-members pay a 

surcharge). We are waiting on an order of the BSC white plastic bar code cards to arrive so 

all Beaumaris RSL financial members have a card provided to them. In the meantime your 

RSL membership card suffices as proof of membership.  
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New members Pete and Andrea McCoy are welcomed by Clarke Martin  President Beaumaris RSL Sub Branch. 

 

   

Friday Nights at the BSC 

The club now has a duet playing on Friday nights during these beautiful summer nights. All 

Beaumaris RSL members are welcome to attend as they are welcome to use the club at all 

times. 

 

A permanent home 

Your committee has invited members of the State Executive to an informal dinner on 

Wednesday the 21st of February as part of our normal Stand To nights.  The objective of the 

dinner is to provide a tour of the facility and for members of the BSC board to meet and 

discuss our current proposal. 

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support of the RSL.  We look forward to 

serving you in the future and seeing you at our Wednesday night Stand To   

 

Sincerely,    

 

Clarke Martin 

President  

Beaumaris RSL Sub Branch 

0412 259 631 

 

Could all membership enquires please be directed to Jane Lapa our membership 

coordinator. Phone 0415 935 513 or email jane.lapa@icloud.com  

 

If you have an item you would like to include please send it through to our secretary Kevin 

McDonnell at secbeaumaris@bigpond.com  
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